
Governor Monitoring Spring 2015 Pupil Perception Survey-Wellbeing 

Carried out by, Barry Woolf, Maria Neary, Russ Savage, Jean Lunn, Mick Hobday 

and Nicky Ruddock. 

 

Each Governor took groups of pupils from different classes, and asked them 

questions relating to their wellbeing while at Jotmans Hall. 

 

The results are very positive. They nearly all enjoy coming to school and feel 

safe. They know how to keep themselves safe, and understood the reason for 

fire drills etc.  

They all like school for lots of different reasons. These ranged from dinners, 

and seeing their friends to liking different subjects and trips. When asked what 

they didn’t like about school, many said nothing, while some said when the work 

was hard, and when they got told off! Again, generally very positive. 

The vast majority of pupils felt that adults listened to them and helped them 

with their problems. Many felt they had good friends who cared about them. A 

number of pupils mentioned helping others who struggle with things, especially 

on the playground. Some pupils stated that they had been bullied at some stage, 

but that it was sorted out by their teachers.  

ALL pupils understood why the school has the values. They nearly all said that 

they were well behaved!!! Many don’t like it when others misbehave. The older 

pupils talked about needing to work hard to get a good education, and a good 

job. They felt that pupils who misbehave should be sent out of class, as they 

disturbed the rest working. They knew what happens when pupils don’t behave 

and all mentioned the traffic light system. They also mentioned having to go to 

Mrs. Lovett meant it was serious!! 

 

Overall, a very positive result. Thanks to all the Governors for giving up their 

time. 

Nicki Kadwill 


